The Pomona Methodist Church Charles P. Knight, Minister

January 8, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Department of Physical Education

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We have a small boy scout troop in our little city that has never attended a varsity basket ball game at Lawrence. Would it be possible for us to secure tickets at a reduced prices at one of your games or perhaps there will be a game during the season when the scouts are admitted without charge.

I would be glad to pass any information that you have in regard to this matter on to the leaders of our troop.

Since gely yours

Chas. P. Knight